
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 5/23/2013 10:16:12 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Subject: Re: clarification on confidentiality 

Sure, that's the plan. More transparency will bring more questions, but that's a good thing. 

On May 23, 2013, at 9:34 AM, "Doll, Laura" < g),pge.com> wrote: 

We anticipate the list may generate lots of questions for both you and us. Is 
there any way to state up front that you don't see this list as cause for safety 
concern but rather as details provided at your request of routine gas system 
work? Or something like that? 

From: Clanon, Paul fmailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.aovl 
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 9:19 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: clarification on confidentiality 

That's in the second binder, right? We think the list of actual leaks is fine to 
post. 

On May 23, 2013, at 9:18 AM, "Doll, Laura" < g),pge.com> wrote: 

Some of the documents have employee names and therefore are 
provided under Section 583. Fine for CPUC to review, of 
course, but not for public distribution. 

OK with that? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 



Irdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/ 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


